
  
  
 
 
   

 

 SUNDAY 17th MARCH 2024 - YEAR B - YEAR OF ST MARK - DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 1 – FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT 
ST PATRICK’S DAY  

     10.30am Mass - The Parish      (Pray for all candidates for the Sacraments)         6.30pm Mass – For Addicts  

Wed 20  9:45am Morning Prayer; 10:00am Mass Jenny Walvin 

Fri    22  
10.00am Mass followed by Stations of the 
Cross all Fridays in Lent 

McQuade Family 

Sat   23 St. Turibius of Mogroveja 9.45am Morning Prayer; 10.00am Mass John & Mary O'Neill 

Masses received - John & Mary O’Neill, Peter Greenfield, Pepie, John Thorburn, Brian Pearce 
 

Friday 21st  June: CANON JERRY’S JUBILEE CELEBRATION – full details later 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ST GEORGE’S CATHOLIC CHURCH 9 PEEL STREET YORK 
YO1 9PZ   Tel 01904 623728 
Website: stgeorgeschurch-york.org.uk 
Email: stgeorges@rcdmidd.org.uk 
Diocese of Middlesbrough Charity reg. no. 233748 
Safeguarding: psrstgeorge@rcdmidd.org.uk 

https://www.facebook.com/stgeorgeyork 

SUNDAY MASS 10.30am and 6.30pm 
Weekday Mass in the Sacristy 
Wednesday, Friday, Saturday 

Morning Prayer 9.45am, Mass 10.00am 
unless noted otherwise below 

Confessions after all Masses in the Sacristy 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word at 10.30am Mass 

Parish Priest: Canon Jerry Twomey  

A THOUGHT FROM THICKET – SUNDAY 17th MARCH – 5th SUNDAY OF LENT  
“When you no longer see the light of His flame, and night envelops your soul in darkness, always believe in Love.”  

(St Elizabeth of the Trinity) 
http://www.thicketpriorycarmel.org                                                  facebook@thicketpriorycarmel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

LAUDATO SI – Adoption of Sustainable Lifestyles  
Please return your thoughts arising from last Sunday’s pre-
Mass meditation. There is a box at the back of church.  
LAUDATO SI BOOKSHELF AT CHURCH 
Do you have any pre-loved Spiritual books you can 
donate? We are creating a free book shelf in the Church 
where we can both bring and take books to share. Please 
bring any spiritual books you have enjoyed – Spiritual 
book/Christianity/Theology/Creation/Bible/Religion. 
Christian Books for Children 
Contemplation/Gospel/Prayer/Pilgrimage/Faith/Saints/Po
pe/Worship/Sacraments/Jesus/ 
Drop any books off at the back of church and when we are 
ready we will announce this. 
Many Thanks, Laudato Si Group  
LAUDATO SI - LENTEN PLEDGE TREE: How will you pray, 
fast or give to help care for Creation this Lent? 
The Laudato Si group invites you to make a Lenten pledge 
of action, however small.  Write your pledge on the tags 
provided and hang them on the small twig tree, which is in 
the Lady Chapel until Holy Week. 
PALM SUNDAY, 24th March at 10.30am, Children's 
Procession:  All children are invited to join the procession 
at morning Mass on Palm Sunday, Costumes are available 
for children who want to dress up. Please meet in the 
sacristy by 10.20am. We will process outside to the front 
of the church where the palms will be blessed, all the 
children are then invited to join us for Children’s Liturgey 
straight after the blessing of the Palms, We will be 
listening to (and acting) the Gospel story of the Passion of 
Jesus. 
WEEKLY FOOD COLLECTIONS AT MASS: Basket at the back 
of church for food/toiletry items for CARECENT and 
breakfast food items for our PRIMARY SCHOOL.   
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY EASTER SPECIAL: Fairtrade stall at both Masses. 
Thanks to everyone for their generous support last week, 
a magnificent £308 worth of goods were sold at both 
masses – Morning £244, Evening - £64. Frances & Dennis 
MONDAY 18 March at 1.00pm, Memorial Service for 
Norman McNichol. 
THURSDAY 21 March, 7.00pm-8.30pm in the Sacristy 
Contemplative Gospel Meditation + Taizé singing + light 
refreshments in preparation for Palm Sunday.  
All welcome. 
CHRISM MASS is at 12noon on 26 March at the 
Cathedral.  A coach leaves St Aelred’s Church at 10.00am, 
returning for 5.00pm after a buffet lunch.  £17. There is a  
list to sign at back of church for the Chrism Mass. 
YORK NEWMAN CIRCLE:  
The next York Newman Circle lecture will take place on 
Monday 18th March, Bar Convent 7.30 pm. Mgr. Pat 
Kilgarriff, National Chaplain of the Newman Association 
and former Rector of the Venerable English College in 
Rome, will talk about Training men for the priesthood: 
what are the aims of the seminary staff? Who comes of 
training? Why are there so few? Mgr Kilgarriff will 
introduce the topic, which will then be open for 
discussion. All welcome. There is no charge but donations 
towards costs welcome. For further information contact 
judith.smeaton@btinternet.com 
EASTER TRIDUUM: Leaflets of the Easter services, are 
available at the back of the church from this Sunday. 
Please take a leaflet for your information. 
MASS REQUESTS, names of recently dead, anniversaries 

etc. to Canon Jerry by Tuesday if through Rectory door 
or email stgeorges@rcdmidd.org.uk. 

➢ Bulletin items to bulletin@stgeorgeschurch-york.org 
or by Tuesday if through Rectory door.  

 
WELCOME TO ALL: If you are visiting York, we hope you enjoy your time here.  If new to the parish or would like to be 

involved in parish activities please make yourself known to Canon Jerry or to our Welcomers. 
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